
Wenden Elementary School District No. 19 is now ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS 

for THE FOLLOWING POSITION: 

 

Instructional Paraprofessional position for School Year 2025-2026 
This position will be for a full time instructional paraprofessional. Paraprofessional will work directly under 

the supervision of the classroom teacher(s) to assist with delivering push in services to K-3rd grade students.  

 

Must hold a valid fingerprint clearance card and be highly qualified by having taken the paraprofessional’s 

proficiency assessment. 

 

For further information please contact Gloria Dean, Superintendent at Wenden Elementary School at 

(928) 859-3806. Applications may be picked up at Wenden Elementary School District Office. Applications will be 

accepted through May 2025.   Wenden Elementary School is an equal opportunity employer. 

 

 

 

Please run in newspaper for 2 weeks. 


